
 

 

                1/1              PCN No:20210329 
QLS-OD-FC005/A4 

Product /Process Change Notification 
       

Confidential 機密  

PCN Originator: 

NAME: Clark Chang/Hannah Chuang 

EMAIL: Clark Chang@liteon.com / Hannah.Chuang@liteon.com 

PHONE: +866-2-22226181 ext:2189 

Change Type:  

Product EOL 

Part Affected or Product Description:  

HSDL-5400, HSDL-5400#011, HSDL-5400#021, HSDL-5400#031, HSDL-5400#1S1 

HSDL-5420, HSDL-5420#011, HSDL-5420#021, HSDL-5420#031, HSDL-5420#1S1 

HSDL-4400, HSDL-4400#1L1, HSDL-4400#011, HSDL-4400#021, HSDL-4400#031, HSDL-4400#1S1 

HSDL-4420, HSDL-4420#1L1, HSDL-4420#011, HSDL-4420#021, HSDL-4420#031, HSDL-4420#1S1 

Description and Extent of Change: 

Since the COVID-19 pandemic impacts the global market, the transportation of raw materials and finished goods 

increases the difficulty. Besides, the application trend moves to surface mounted device type, caused demand 

on the decrease of HSDL 54XX and HSDL 44XX series package type in the LED market and the current 

demand could not fulfill the MOQ of the raw material. Liteon regrets to announce an upcoming end of life (EOL) 

on the HSDL 54xx and HSDL 44XX series. We apologize for any of your inconvenience. For the similar 

applications, we also have SMD type and higher power product options which can meet your request, please let 

us know if you need any support. 

 

HSDL-5420#011, HSDL-5420#021, HSDL-5420#031 could be replaced by LTE-C9506B series 

HSDL-4420#011, HSDL-4420#021, HSDL-4420#031 could be replaced by LTR-C950-DB series 

 

Effective Date of Change: 

Last order: 30th Sep 2021 

Last shipment: 30th Dec 2021 

(The orders will be accepted on a non-cancelable and non-returnable basis and Liteon would reserve the 

rights to limit last time buy quantities, based on capacity and material availability.) 

Response Date: This PCN is considered approved, without further notification, unless we receive specific 

customer concerns within 1 months after the PCN issuance date. 

These changes have been reviewed and approved by Lite-On Technology engineers and managers per Lite-On Technology 
procedure: Change Control and Customer Notification, PCN-20180020 
Please contact your Lite-On Technology Sales/Customer Service/Filed sales engineer or Contact Center 
(http://optoelectronics.liteon.com/en-us/about/contact-us.aspx) for any questions or support requirements. Please return any 
response as soon as possible, but not to exceed 30 days. 


